
 
 Call for Audit Proposal 

 

The Community Business Development Corporation (Trinity Conception) 

is a non-profit organization that helps develop local communities through 

small business development. 
 

The Corporation is currently seeking proposals for the provision of audit 

services for a contract covering the period April 1, 2019 to March 31, 2022. 
 

Qualified professionals can obtain m o r e  d e t a i l e d  information 

relating to this engagement by contacting our office at 709-596-3849 ext 

5. Proposals must be received by 3:00 p.m. on June 14, 2019 via email to 

diane.hodge-burt@cbdc.ca  or to the address below: 
 

                  CBDC Trinity Conception 

              Suite 101, 21 Industrial Crescent 

                  Carbonear, NL, A1Y 1A5 

 

 
                                             

 

 

 

The lowest or any tender not necessarily accepted. 
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